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Docket 13-035-184

S

Louis Borgenicht <Iborgenicht4052@me.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Fri, May 23, 2014 at 1:52 PM

| am writing to urge that the Public Sendice Commission refuse to permit RMP from charging those who are
interested in installing solar panels on their homes a fee of $4.25 a month.,

If RMP is interested in promoting alternative energy use they should encourage rather than discourage solar
conversions.

Those of us interested in making a commitment to a healthier environment should not be penalized even if others
do not share our views.,

Thanks,

Louis Borgenicht, MD
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